What have we heard?
We have a positive attitude towards dialogue. We welcome the opportunity to meet new people who are united in Christianity. We also believe that it is important for there to be an Orthodox presence for people to learn about the Orthodox Church, which would otherwise not be heard.
What challenged you?
We are concerned about the presumption that all people would be comfortable to worship in a particular way.
Our theology is in our worship and in our life, and we cannot deal with this separately or non-critically. Any discussion about unity should come from a holistic basis, because it is not in our Orthodox system to differentiate and compartmentalize theology, worship and life. Therefore, for a unity process it is essential that we discuss these as a whole.

There were also a number of significant issues that were raised that could have been dealt with more substantially. For example, sympathy regarding the issues in the middle east could have been crystallised into statements from major church leaders.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The plenary sessions would have been dramatically improved with provision for questions and answers from the floor.
What impressed you?
In general, we have heard good things. There is a lot of enthusiasm and energy, particularly with the young people. We like what was said regarding the empowering of the younger generations to be the front line of the church. The freshness of the younger generation portrays a basis in the Spirit.

